
 

200 Clay Street           Dayton, Kentucky          41074 

 
Date:  May 19, 2017 
 
To:   Jay Brewer, Superintendent 
 Board Members 
 
From:  Ron Kinmon 
 
Re:  Digital Marquees 
 
I am requesting board approval for the down payment of $15,800 for digital marquees to be placed 
at Dayton High School and Lincoln Elementary School.  The signs will be provided and installed by 
Wilson Electronic Displays out of Dayton, Ohio.   
 
 


